
Dear Nathan, 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed Amending Report and 

recommended conditions for EPBC 2020/8816 Upper South Creek Advanced Water 

Recycling Centre, NSW. In response to NSW Department of Planning and Environment's 

invitation to comment, the Department of Agriculture, Water and the Environment notes 

that the proposed amendments are consistent with the referred action, and therefore has 

nil comment. 

Regards, 

Caitlin Coward 

Assessment Officer 
Canberra and Sydney Assessments Section | Environment Approvals Division 
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